&




May 13, 1954

Mre Ray He Martin
UsSe National Bank Bldg.
Denver, Colorado

Dear Mr. Martinjg

4 regarding g of
The P’lugged &
tely 10 days
acked ﬂth the UsSeGeSe
M4t they have received the
fgetory but it has not been
(ieid man has not made an

8 i done they will send an
388 they have,

We have received your letter of May
plugging notice on the M.S.B. #1 Gg
Abandoned notice was filed on thk
after completion of the well. I have
office in Farmington and they tell me
rniotice and that it is evident.ly sa
approved due to the fact thx :
inspection of the well, 4
approved copy to Mre Fu¥

I am very happy to he

increasing your predi
by the first

anium stock, At the rate it is
e that it will be worh $1.00

Yours very truly,

Emery Co Arnold
011 & Gas Inspector
District #3
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